
From: Jeff Allen  
Sent: 10 November 2021 09:19 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Subject: Green spaces HOUGHTON 
 
 
Speaking to lots of residents over a long period, everyone including myself are very 
keen to retain the remaining spaces in this village. People have commented how 
pleasing it is to see nature living, such as butterflies and the rarer birds like 
woodpeckers etc.  
For future generations villagers walking their children must have the same pleasures 
as we have had.  No more building please, we have had more than our share. 
 
Jeff Allen 
 
 


